

TO: Dee Moore, PARTT State Director

FROM: Normalinda Castellano, PARTT Recording Secretary

Date: March 29-31, 2019 PARTT State Convention

Dear PARTT Members,

I have been the Recording Secretary for the Pan American Round Table of Texas since April of 2017. My folder, which I herewith give to the new Recording Secretary, contains notes and materials from the Convention held April 20—23, 2017, the Laredo Executive Board and Table Directors Meeting held in Laredo, Texas in August of 2107 and the Executive Board meeting held in San Marcos on March 23—24, 2018. I was unable to make the last Executive Board meeting in Laredo because of prior commitments and will be unable to attend this State Convention in Fort Worth because of health reasons.

It has been my pleasure to serve on this State Board for the past six years.

I wish the incoming officers a heartfelt wish for great success in the upcoming two years and to the outgoing officers, my thanks for allowing me to serve as a member of the Executive Board of the Pan American Round Tables of Texas.

Normalinda Castellano, PARTT Recoding Secretary